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TO: Mr. Ziad Abdulrahman Al-Turki 
       Head of the Organizing Committee, Saudi International Squash 
Tournament 
 
Peace be upon you,  
 
On behalf of The Board Members and The Executive Staff of the Saudi 
Squash Federation as well as myself, I would like to extend to you our 
sincere gratitude and appreciation for your contributions and efforts exerted 
in promoting Squash in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and in sponsoring 
international training camps, for Saudi Players, on your personal expense.  
 
These rewarding contributions and efforts have considerably improved the 
ranking of the Saudi Squash Players in the Arab Tournaments they 
participated in.  
  
We hope that we continue working together on the march of promoting 
Squash in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and in order to continue achieving 
better scores internationally, for the interest of our beloved Kingdom.  
 
With our best regards,  
 
(signed) 
Dr. Abdulaziz Bin Mohammad Al-Mansour 
President of the Saudi Squash Federation 
 
 


